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Academic and Governance Services 
 
Restricted Minutes 
 
 
  

Appointments and Governance Committee 
 
18/20 A meeting of the Appointments and Governance Committee w as held in 

Committee  Room 2, Whiteknights House  on Tuesday 22 October 2018 at 
1.00 pm. 

 
 Present:  
   The President of Council (Dr P.R. Preston) (Chair) 
   The Acting Vice-Chancellor  
   Professor Gavin Brooks (for Minutes 18/20 to 18/35 only)  
   Professor Simon Chandler -Wilde  
   Vice-President, Mr Robin Evans 
   Vice-President, Mrs Kate Owen 
   Lay Member of the Council, Mr Steve Sherman 
   Lay Member of the Council, Mrs Sue Woodman  

 
 In attendance:   
   University Secretary (Dr R.J. Messer) 
   Head of 
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Matters for Report  
   
 18/22 Membership and Terms of Reference of the Appointments and Governance 

Committee  (Item 2) 
  
  The Committee received a statement of its Membership and Terms of 

Reference.  
 
 18/23 Disclosure of Interests  (Item 3) 
 
  The Committee received and noted a paper from the University  Secretary 
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The Committee agre ed to recommend to the Council that a process be 
undertaken to appoint to the lay membership.  The University Secretary agreed 
to circulate a draft advert for consideration by the Committee. The University 
would then advertise the vacancies on the Advance HE board vacancy portal as 
well as selected publications.  
 
In regard to membership of specific committees:  
 

• Strategy and Finance Committee – Dr Erskine and Mr Sherman’s final 
period of office  would come to an end on 31 July 2019.  The Committee 
agreed to recommend  that one of the vacancies be filled by Mrs Helen 
Gordon from 1 August 201 9 to 31 July 2020 in the first instance . The 
remaining vacancy would be filled following the recruitment  process for 
new lay members . 

• Appointments and Governance Committee, and  
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18/29 Policy on the Recr uitment of lay members (Item 8)  
 

The Committee received 
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18/32 CUC Code and related (Item 11) 
 
 Report from the President on the annual appraisal of Council members  
 and feedback on the operation of Council  
 

The Committee discussed how best to undertake a regular appraisal of Council 
members. It was agreed that an annual self -assessment questionnaire would be 
sent to all Council member s. The responses to these questionnaires would be 
considered by the President who would hold one to one meetings on a rolling 
programme  





Page | 8  
 

18/33 
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  Tuesday 11 June 2019 at 12.00pm 
 
 


